Embassy of Japan
Tallinn

Dear Principal,
Middle Schools and High Schools in Estonia

We are happy to inform you that we will conduct Japan-Estonia Relations Essay Contest for all of
the middle school and high school students in Estonia with titles below: relevant Guidelines and
digital poster attached herewith.

Middle School Students: “If you were born in Japan, what would your life be like?”
High School Students: “Japan and Estonia: Past, Present and Future”

This is a great opportunity for all of the Estonian young people to think of Japan and Estonia

relations while preparing essays. We will conduct an Award Ceremony including “School of the Year”
Prize at Ambassador’s Residence in Tallinn once the judging procedure has been concluded in

January, 2016.

We would appreciate it very much if you could share the information with your students and
encourage them to participate in the contest. We are expecting some sponsors of Japanese
international companies in Estonia as well as in Europe.

The contest will also be promoted on our Homepage and Face book, as well as in Postimees and
OPETAJATE LEHT, teachers’ paper.

http://www.ee.emb-japan.go.jp/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Jaapani-Suursaatkond-Eestis-1£ = A b =7 H AR[E KfEAE
/314160692046199

We look forward to positive cooperation from each of you to make this event successful.

Sincerely yours,
T A T
Takashi ATO

1% Secretary (Culture & Information)
takashi.ato@mofa.go.jp
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